
Harmony Elementary PTO Newsletter 

Stay informed

PTO MessageImportant Dates

Reminders

Contact Us 
HarmonyESPTOinfo@gmail.com

facebook.com/HarmonyesPTO

@HarmonyesJagsPTO

News

8/15: PTO General Meeting and
Curriculum Night 6-7:30 pm 
8/16: PTO Membership Contest
9/19: Family Trivia Night 6-8 pm
10/3: Color Run 

On behalf of the Harmony PTO, welcome to a new school
year! The PTO is a collaborative partnership between our
school, our families, and our community. If this is your

first year at Harmony, I would like to extend a very
warm welcome to each of you. If you are a “seasoned”
HES family, I know that you are as excited as we are to

be starting the school year again. This year, the PTO
would like to focus on bringing everyone closer together
by getting everyone involved. Attending PTO sponsored

events, volunteering, or joining a committee, there is
something for everyone! We look forward to seeing lots
of familiar faces and meeting a lot of new faces as well.

Please reach out if you need anything!
Brittany Phan, PTO President

The beginning of the school year is a great time to get
involved with the PTO! No matter how much (or little)
time you have available we’d love to have you join us as
we make Harmony Elementary a better place for our

students and staff!

School Announcements

AUGUST 2024AUGUST 2024

www.runpto.com/u/hesjagspto/

PTO Membership Contest- The
grade level and teacher with the
most sign ups wins a prize! More

info coming soon 

Don’t forget to order
your Harmony Jaguars
spirit wear! Scan the qr

code here

Our Business Partner Program
invites local businesses to
support our educational

initiatives and activities through
sponsorship and collaboration.

Reach out for more info!

Partners in Education


